
 

 

 

 

Current State of Play  
 

The RAF Football Association continue to take direction from Government, The FA and RAF Directorate 
of Sport with regards to football activities during the current Covid-19 restrictions. 
 
Whilst all RAF Sport remains suspended the latest guidance below for informal football activity should be 
adhered to.  
 
 

 
 
The Association is currently holding monthly Board of Trustees meetings to assess and assist with the 
monitoring and dealing of the on-going COVID 19 situation and the impact it is having on our sport. All 
our business areas are developing plans to provide the best foundation to assist a return to football as 
soon as is practicable once the restrictions are further relaxed and eventually lifted.  Our priorities will be 
to get back to playing football on our stations, the delivery of inter-station leagues and completion of the 
2019-20 RAF Cup; finally, we will be looking for a swift reinstatement of our Representative Team 
fixtures.  We will keep you informed at every opportunity and look forward to getting back to playing 
football as soon as possible; stay safe. 
 
Yours in Football 
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